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Aberlour Community Association gratefully acknowledge the unanimous support received for 

our CAT application which will enable us to return the Alice Littler Park to community 

ownership. We recognise that the Park is an important asset to Aberlour and we will ensure that 

it remains the permanent home of the Aberlour Strathspey Highland Games. 

ACA are confident that, given our previous successes involving asset transfers of the Old Station 

Tearoom, Speyside Visitor Centre and Public Toilets, we can deliver on our commitment to the 

community of Aberlour that the Park will be regenerated and maintained as a leisure area for 

future generations, thereby ensuring that the wishes of the late Sydney Littler are duly honoured. 

We welcome the support of and input from key stakeholders in order to achieve this. 

 


